
 
 

The MILLENIUM Festival is looking for an 
 intern in subtitling 

 
 
 

 
About the MILLENIUM Festival 
 
Because information alone is not enough anymore, documentary filmmaking has never been as essential 
to understanding the world we live in. Since its creation in 2009, the MILLENIUM Festival has been a place 
of cinematic discoveries, meetings and exchange. It is pursuing its vocation of showing documentaries 
about key issues of the 21st century and making the audience think about its relationship with the world. 
For more information on the Festival, get a look at http://www.festivalmillenium.org/en.  
 

Come join our team and participate in the 12th edition 
of the MILLENIUM Festival! 

 
Job description 
 

• They will be in charge of creating French subtitles for the documentaries shown during the Festival 
• They will do the follow-up with the technical team and see to the smooth running of the subtitles 
• They will help translate communication media from French into English 
• They may have to help with interpreting debates with foreign filmmakers during the Festival 

Job profile 
• Master student in translation/interpretation 
• Native speaker of French, Dutch, or English 
• Fluent in another or even a third language 
• Thorough and punctual 
• Perfect spelling and grammar 
• Able to work on their own and to follow-up on a project until its completion 
• Show interest in documentary filmmaking and the key issues of the modern world such as 

development cooperation, environmental protection, social justice 
 

Conditions 
 

• Length and beginning of the internship : 3 months, from January 20th 2020 
• Place : Ixelles, Brussels 
• Conditions : fulltime, internship agreement with an institution of higher education, unpaid 

 
 
To apply, Please send your Curriculum Vitae and a cover letter (no more than a page) at 
contact@festivalmillenium.org under the name « Stage communication 2019-2020». 
For more information, don’t hesitate to call us at 02 245 60 95. 
 


